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CITY OF CLOVIS TO HOST “HOLLY JOLLY HOLIDAY CHALLENGE” 

CLOVIS, NM - The City of Clovis is pleased to accept nominations for a Yard of the Month 

event entitled the “Holly Jolly Holiday Challenge.” Two residences from each of the four 

commission districts will receive recognition for their holiday outdoor decorations. The winning 

homes will be selected by the Clovis City Commission and will be announced at the commission 

meeting held on Thursday, January 7, 2021. For a map of the commission districts, please visit 

http://maps.cityofclovis.org/commissiondistricts.html​.  

 

Nominations for the Holly Jolly Holiday Challenge will be accepted through ​5:00p.m. on 

Friday, December 18, 2020​. To nominate yourself or someone you know for the contest, please 

fill out the form at ​cityofclovis.org/yard-of-the-month​. You may also access a link to the 

nomination form on the homepage of the City of Clovis’ website. The link has the option to 

upload a photo of the decorated property if you choose to do so. The winners of the contest will 

receive a letter of congratulations and commemorative prizes. 

 

For more information regarding the Holly Jolly Holiday Challenge, please contact the City 

Manager’s Office at (575) 769-7828.  

 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS! 
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